
Hello, 

After thoughtful consideration and discussion we have decided to move to a new online 
giving platform which is available now-it is called Subsplash.   

You can access it at Give - Lemont United Methodist Church or use the following QR code: 

 

 

 

Please discontinue making online payments through Vanco now.  

If you have recurring payments set up, you should cancel them and set them up 
under Subsplash.  

Subsplash will not only offer online giving, but it will also provide a new, more modern and 
interactive website for the church. 
 
Subsplash is set up and ready to use.  We are in the process of moving the information from 
our old system, Vanco, to Subsplash and then Vanco will be permanently turned off – 

please do not initiate any additional transactions through Vanco!.   
 
Please start using Subsplash now for all your online giving going forward.   
 
We are here to help anyone who needs assistance with this transition.  Please feel free to 
contact Judy Janovyak at Hanogid@aol.com or (815)212-0219 with questions or for 
additional assistance in using Subsplash. 
 
We appreciate your support and patience as we move to this new platform. 
 

 

https://subsplash.com/u/-PX687T/give

